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Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls

18" April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 — Blackpool Trip
Thursday 22 June 2023

The final balance for our Blackpool celebratory trip is now due. The confirmed
cost for the trip is £48 which means there is an outstanding balance of £23 to be
paid. This second payment should be made online via the Scopay app or
website.

The deadline for the full payment for our Blackpool visit is Friday 5" May 2023.

A reminder that we are travelling to and from Blackpool by coach, leaving
school at approximately 8am and returning around 8.30pm. Where students
usually have spare medication kept in school, they should have their medication
with them while on a school trip (eg inhaler, epipen etc).

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

yry

Mrs K Rafferty (Head of Year 11)
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